NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Harlingen Planning and Zoning Commission will consider the
following item in a public hearing Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at
5:30 p.m. at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E. Tyler Avenue,
Harlingen, Texas 78550:

1. Request to amend the City of Harlingen “One Vision One Harlingen”
Comprehensive Plan Thoroughfare Plan by downgrading FM 509
from US 281 to FM 508 from a Freeway to a Minor Arterial; extending
Dixieland Road from I-2 Frontage to FM 509 as a Major Arterial;
upgrading Fair Park Boulevard from Commerce Street to West
Spur 54 as a Major Arterial; and upgrading Altas Palmas Road from
Rodeo Drive to Garrett Road to a Minor Arterial. Applicant: City of
Harlingen

If approved by the P&Z Commission, the City Commission will hold a
public hearing to consider the item at 5:30 p.m., Wednesday, January
4, 2023 at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E. Tyler Avenue,
Harlingen, Texas 78550.




